

June 19, 2019

Andy P. Shieh, DMD PGH Smile Boutique 904 Warrendale Village Dr Warrendale, PA 15086

Dear Dr. Shieh,

Congratulations! The American Board of Cosmetic Dentistry®, The Written Exam Committee and the AACD Credentialing Department are happy to inform you that you have successfully passed the Accreditation Written Examination. You have completed this important step in the process of Accreditation in the American Academy of Cosmetic Dentistry® (AACD).

The journey to Accreditation is a valuable growth experience. As worthy as the end goal is, the most meaningful benefit is the reward of becoming a better dentist and your improved ability to provide your patients with the cosmetic dentistry they want and deserve.

We look forward to your completion of the next segments in the program. You have five years to complete your clinical case examinations and the oral examination. This gives you until the end of the year, **2024** to complete the Accreditation process. Please note, the current Accreditation protocol requires that you attend half of the annual scientific sessions since passing the written examination.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Kim Hollenbeck at the AACD Executive Office at 608.222.8583 or kimberlyh@aacd.com.

Sincerely,

Dr. Julie Gillis Written Exam Committee - Chair

Kim Hollenbeck Credentialing Manager